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Making New Friends  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Primary Activity Week  

This week has been primary 

activity week. A huge thanks to the staff teams who 

planned and organised the week full of activities. We have 

had visits to new places, fun around the school and time to 

play with friends.  

 

 

Collaboration with Huruma School  

Becky Halls, one of our college teachers, has returned to Woodlands Meed College after spending last 

week in Huruma Girls School, Kenya. This opportunity to work with a partner school came through a British 

Council scheme. We are always looking at new ways for our pupils to meet, work with and make new 

friends. We are all looking forward to meeting a member of staff 

from Huruma in November.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Tempest 

Looking back at this half term, we have had some amazing achievements at Woodlands Meed. The per-

formance of The Tempest today was a brilliant celebration of the studentõs talents. Well done to all in-

volved in the production.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

I would like to wish all the pupils, families and staff a fantastic half -term break and I look forward to wel-

coming everyone back on Monday 3 rd June.  


